On March 18, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding CC2 Consultant Contract for American Program Bureau 
 

REQUEST:
Is this grant funded? 
RESPONSE:
 

Yes, the consultant will be paid through Title I funding designated for professional development.
 

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

